
Meeting #6

March 26,2014

·         6:00 Meeting open

·         3 of 5 members present  Jeanne Iverson, Mary Cole, & Dave Sutton

·         Frank White tried to call in but was unable to due to the fact the ringer was off on Dave Suttons cell phone

·         Voted to postpone the voting on of the minutes from the previous meeting till the next meeting

·         Discussion of money needed for a space needs assessment

·         Currently looking at  $10,000 for Library study and 30,000 for Town Hall

·         We are still looking for the 2008 feasibility study done by Kang and associates

·         We have the 2002 study

·         We know what we need to update the Library

·         We do not know what we need for the Town Hall

·         Jeanne Decided she would speak to the selectmen in the absence of Frank

·         7:30 Meeting adjourned

Selectmen’s meeting

·         7:30 meeting opened

·         2 people ahead of us

·         Jeanne spoke with questions also being fielded by Mary and myself

·         8:15 we were done with the selectmen’s meeting 
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